multala

Confidentiality Request August 11, 2016

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Subject Request for Confidentiality

FCC ID: HSW-DNT?2400P

To Whom It May Concern,

Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457(d) and 0.459 of the Commission’s rules (47 CFR
0.457, 0.459), Murata hereby requests confidential treatment for documents filed with the
Commission in connection with the application for equipment authorization referenced above.

Permanent Confidentiality

Murata respectfully requests confidentiality of certain materials provided with the submission of
the DNT2400P under FCC ID: HSW-DNT2400P in accordance with 47 CFR 0.457(d) and 47
CFR 0.459.The confidentiaity applies to the following documents, to be held from public
viewing indefinitely:

1. 16-0346 — Schematics.pdf
2. 16-0346- System Block Diagram.padf
3. 16-0346- Theory of Operation.pdf

The DNT2400P has been developed at considerable effort and expense by Murata. These
items are considered as Trade Secrets and therefore public access to proprietary material
could possibly result in duplication of equipment that could severely damage the
company’s business advantage.

It is understood that the measurement test reports and FCC ID label format cannot be claimed as a
confidential document and will be available for public viewing when the Grant is issued.



| appreciate your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Mark Tucker

Director of Hardware Engineering
Murata Electronics North America
August 11, 2016



